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OBJECTION: 
 
I have attended several meetings in the Northern Beaches area the proposed Harbour Tunnel. At 
each meeting the overwhelming public feeling is that the tunnel is an outdated, hugely expensive, 
environmentally and socially disastrous plan which should be abandoned. Anything I could say 
has been said by committed and skilled experts who have come out against this project and I 
agree with them. 


